INFORMATION

2F City Government Complex
AB Fernandez Avenue, Dagupan City

Email: dagupangityictcouncil@gmail.com

Tel. no.: 075 5222859

November 17, 2017

Dr. Lorna Bugayong

CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education, Dagupan City Division

RE: Invitation to the Cyber Security Seminar for High School IT Coordinators
Madame:

The Dagupan City Local Government Unit ICT Council (DCIC) will be
conducting a Cyber Security Seminar for IT Coordinators this Friday, November 24,
from 8:30 am to 11:45 am at the University of Pangasinan Campus. This is part
of the mandate of the ICT Council to inform and disseminate information about the
latest updates regarding Cyber Security to its constituents.

In this regard, may we invite your STEM Track instructors and IT
Coordinator/s as participants for this seminar.

If you have questions or clarifications for this event, kindly contact Mr.
Wilson Manalo at 09088219411,

Thank you for your time and we are looking forward to your favorable

response.

Sincerely,

prrogernte

Hon. Mayor Belen T. Fernandez
Dagupan City ICT Council
Chairperson



